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18th October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to you with final details about the 2019 Iceland trip.  
 
Just a reminder that we will be departing from NSB shortly after 7a.m. on Monday 28th October 
and will be returning late evening on Friday 1st November (depending on traffic). Please be 
mindful that the clocks change the day before we travel. 
 
Students need to be wearing an appropriate warm coat to travel in and have easy access to their 
walking boots as we will be going to the first activity straight from the airport on arrival in 
Iceland. 
 
The emergency contact number for the trip is: 07513 955035. 
PLEASE NOTE: this number should only be contacted in an emergency. Please do not call if 
you have not heard from your son/daughter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
  
  
 
 
  
Mrs L Edwards  
Iceland Trip Leader  
 
 
 
 
 

 


